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CALL FOR SUPER 8MM SUBMISSIONS:

CAF is looking for your Super 8mm videos of old family vacations, holidays, parties, etc. filmed either in Santa Barbara or in foreign locales.
On November 1, we will select 15-20 videos for an evening of forgotten memories and live music.

If your film is chosen, it will be screened during our November 1st Forum Lounge with a live, improvised score by a band of ace musicians.
Your name and information will also be credited before the screenings as a thank you.

All submitted films will be stored at CAF and returned to you in their original condition.

We are also looking to borrow a working Super 8mm, Regular 8mm, or, ideally, a dual 8 projector for the judging and screening of videos.
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Please contact Kami Shallenberger at 805.966.5373 ext.104 if you'd like to participate!

SUBMISSION DEADLINE:
OCTOBER 29, 2007




